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Dear Parents, 
 

Yr 6 Parents Meeting 
Thursday 25

th
 September 2014 

 
I would like to meet with you early in the year so that you are fully informed about the provision for your children during this 
important year. The meeting will cover: 
 

National Curriculum tests and how your child will be prepared for them along with the opportunity to view 
examples of test material 
 
How your child’s progress is assessed and how careful intervention ensures next steps learning 
 
In additional there will be opportunities to air any worries or concerns about the year ahead and to discuss home 
learning opportunities. 

 
The meeting is scheduled for this Thursday 25

th
 September and as I believe this to be a really important meeting I am offering 

two times: 3.40pm and 6.00pm one of which will hopefully suit. It is our aim, to communicate with all parents of children in 
year 6. Please sign and return the slip below indicating your preferred time. 
 
I look forward to meeting you. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Anne Crumpler 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Yr 6 Parents Meeting 
Thursday 25

th
 September 2014 

 
I would like to attend the following meeting: (please circle preferred time) 
 
Thursday 25

th 
 September at 3.40pm    

 
Thursday 25

th
 September at 6.00pm 

 
 
The following people will be attending the meeting: ____________________________________________________(names) 
 
 
Signed_______________________________________ Date__________________________
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